
 

Dear Parent/Carer June 2020 
 

Hoodie Distribution 
 
Firstly, I hope this correspondence finds you safe and well. 
 
We are now in a position to distribute the hoodies that were ordered earlier this year. 
 
This will be done on Monday 6 July between the hours of 11.00am and 1.00pm; please see below for                   
the time slot for each form group. It is extremely important that students keep to the scheduled times in                   
order for the school to promote the social distancing regulations still in place. Arrival at times outside                 
the allocated slot may result in non-distribution of hoodies. 
 
Students should enter the school site from the front gate, walking down the left hand side of the drive                   
and lined up at 2m distance along the pavement markings, following instructions from staff. Hoodies will                
be arranged outside the front of the chapel where members of staff will guide students to collect their                  
hoodie. Students will then be required to leave the school site via the main entrance using the right                  
hand side of the drive. If you are using your car to transport your son/daughter, please can you arrange                   
a suitable drop-off/collection point away from the school. As far as possible, please encourage your               
son/daughter to walk to Ashlyns in order to prevent congestion on the roads around the site, and to                  
maintain 2m distance from any friends. 
 
Timings 
 
11.00am - 11.15am 11B1 
11.15am - 11.30am 11B2 
11.30am - 11.45am 11C1 
11.45am - 12.00pm 11C2 
12.00pm - 12.15pm 11H1 
12.15pm - 12.30pm 11H2 
12.30pm - 12.45pm 11R1 
12.45pm - 1.00pm 11R2 
 
I look forward to seeing the students on Monday 6 July, and would ask them to be respectful of others                    
around them and to comply with the 2m social distancing rules. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss H Bjornsgaard 
Head of Year 11 

 


